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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND EDUCATION   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 30th OCTOBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 6th NOVEMBER 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise how many warning letters have been sent in the last 3 academic years (by year) 

to parents who have removed their children from school for unauthorised holidays?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

Academic 

Year 

Warning 

Letters Sent 

2021 / 2022 0 

2022 / 2023 3 

2023 / 2024 3 to date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


